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January 5, 2024 
 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY:  
FORT LAUDERDALE 13.1 MARATHON & 10K 

 

The Fort Lauderdale 13.1 Marathon and 10K returns to the City of Fort Lauderdale on Sunday, 
January 7th. Motorists are encouraged to carefully review the listed road closures and should 
expect traffic delays from 5:30 a.m. until approximately 11:00 a.m.  
 

The race is tentatively scheduled to begin at 6:15 a.m. Race organizers are expecting 
approximately 2,000 participants at this year’s event. 
  

Road Closures and Detours for Sunday, January 7th: 
  

6:15 a.m. to 6:30 a.m.:  
Both southbound lanes of Seabreeze Boulevard from East Las Olas Boulevard to the Oasis 
turnaround will be closed for a short period of time to allow for the race to start. This will be 
the only closure of this area.    
 

6:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.:  
Northbound lanes of North A1A will be closed from the entrance of the Bahia Mar Hotel to East 
Oakland Park Boulevard. There will be a counter flow lane established from the Bahia Mar Hotel 
to Sunrise Boulevard. All traffic wanting to go north of Sunrise Boulevard will have to use 
Bayview Drive. Southbound lanes of North A1A will be open.  
 

• Any resident that lives north of Sunrise Boulevard and south of Northeast 30th Street will 
have to use Oakland Park Boulevard to return to their residences. All southbound lanes 
will remain open for the duration of the event.  

 

Event organizers have placed message signboards throughout the race route providing ample 
time for motorists to prepare for the above closures.  
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department invites the public to follow us on Twitter 
(@FtLauderdalePD) to stay up to date on this and other current events, crime trends, notable 
advisories, etc.  
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